
From: m2cdow4@yahoo.com [mailto:m2cdow4@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 8:08 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Subject: please stop the Santee power Plant 
 
Thank you 
McLane Downing 
2150 Pacific Beach Dr., #232 
San Diego, CA 92109 
 

DATE JUN 06 2012

RECD. JUN 07 2012

DOCKET
11-AFC-3


